
 
From: Van Fischer <van@vdf-law.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 04, 2018 3:56 PM 
To: Cheri Smith <csmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Shawn D. Smith 
<sdsmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Patrick Wright <pwright@cityofkeywest-
fl.gov> 
Subject: 1315 Whitehead/PP KW LLC appeal 
 
Cheri, 
 
I hope you had a nice weekend. Please remove the subject appeal hearing from the 
Board of Adjustment agenda for tomorrow’s (9/5/18) meeting. A resolution to the 
appeal has been reached. At this time, there is no need to reschedule the hearing. 
 
Please confirm receipt via return email. Thank you for your assistance. 
 
Van 
 
Van D. Fischer, Esq. 
(305) 849-3893 
van@vdf-law.com 
 


